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This is a horrible proposal as a bill to put our communities in utter diseray and take 

away public safety 

 

As a real estate  broker, and as a security professional this proposed bill truly makes 

both of my careers more difficult.  I would like to have the old laws stand if needed 

clarified to provide for more community safety and property owner rights. 

 

I understand some of the many dynamic situations that can put citizens in a position 

to experience houselessness.  I really believe that there must be a better way for the 

ones that need or want to be part of the community to begin the process to help them 

find measurable gains on their goals.  

 

Yes; First Amendment rights and public ordinances are worth it for safe, organized 

communities  

 

If someone is staying in front of your property on the public property for their personal 

profit or gaining enrichment at the expense of the property owner or the public good 

should be cause for quick removal to organized places of public accommodation or 

just bring back "homesteading" on available unleased or unused public lands as a 

program to address these needs 

 

Thank You For Your Time and Consideration 


